
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rowley Park Primary Academy 

 

 
PE 

Please make sure 

your child has a 

NAMED PE kit in 

school at all 

times. 

Homework 
 

Please continue to read with your child at 
home and practice the ‘Snappy Maths’ 

homework set each half term. It really does 
make a huge difference to their progress. 

Please remember to sign your child’s purple 
diary every time they read with you at home.  

 
 

Our Learning Journey 
 

Our challenge pack ‘A New Adventure’ 
will continue this half term. Our challenge 
is to design, create and perform a puppet 
show to an audience. Our audience will be 
other classes in school and yourselves as 

parents, we hope to see you at our 
performance in the last week of term!!!  

The children have really enjoyed 
designing and making their own puppets 
last half term. This half term we will focus 
more on the way we can tell a story and 

perform with our puppets. 
Our focus for Maths will be numbers to 20 
and solving problems involving sharing, 

doubling and halving. 
The children continue to make great 

progress in their phonics lessons. They 
will continue to learn more sounds and 

apply their knowledge to name sounds in 
words and read and write simple words 

and sentences. 
If you have any questions about your 

child’s learning or how best you can help 
them at home, please do not hesitate to 

ask myself or Miss Allen. 

 

 

The Wolseley Centre 

On Tuesday 1st March we will be visiting The 
Wolseley Centre. This experience will fit really 

well with our challenge pack and will be a great 
opportunity for the children to learn about nature.  
 
 

Reception News 

Spring 2 - 2018 

Accidents will happen!!! 
 

Any parents that have spare pants, trousers and 
skirts that they can donate to school would be 

very much appreciated. 

 

Dates 

7th March 
Parents Evening 

12th March 
Mothers Day Afternoon 

Tea 1.45-3.15 
23rd  March 

Zone Assembly 
Tuesday 27th March 
EYFS/KS 1 - Easter 

Bonnet Parade 2.30pm 
Reception Puppet show 
performance for parents 

2pm 
29th March 

Parent's Easter lunch 
Parent voice 1:30 

End of term 
 
 
 

 

 

Things from home… 

Thank you for your support in not 

bringing things from home we have 

noticed a big improvement. 

 

Polite reminder… 
 

Please could we remind you that if someone 
new is collecting your child from school you 
must inform a member of staff either in the 
morning or contact the school office during 

the day. 
To ensure the safety of your child we will 

NOT allow an adult that is not known to us to 
collect your child from school.  

These situations can be frustrating for the 
adult collecting and upsetting for the child 

concerned so please keep us updated. 

 


